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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

Dear Parents & Carers,           Friday 21st June 2024 
Newlands’ Got Talent 

Tuesday 16th July, 1.30pm 
 

Newlands’ Got Talent is one of the events that we know the children really look forward to 
participating in.  Some children have already begun preparing their acts without the staff even 
mentioning the event, which shows how popular it is.  In previous years, we have enjoyed seeing 
the children sharing their talents in music, dance, comedy, magic, sport and many more, so we 
are really looking forward to seeing what they choose to share this year.  
 
Each class will hold their ‘auditions’ on the afternoon of Thursday 4th July so please send in any 
props, costumes, equipment or backing music they will need on that day.  Please do not send 
items in before this date as we can’t store everything safely.  The children that each class choose 
to represent them at the festival will then perform to the whole school during the afternoon of 
Tuesday 16th July. 
 
Please note that any backing music that the children need must be on CD as there will be no 
access to an interactive screen or internet outside on the field, where (weather permitting) we 
hold the event. The children’s performances will also be limited to two minutes and if they 
overrun, their audition will be stopped.  
 
Parents and relatives of the children selected for the festival are welcome to attend from 1.30pm, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Neighbour 
Headteacher 
  


